
 
 

 

We whish all our partners, customers and company friends a pleasant and peaceful christmas time.  

This time of the year is also a good opportunity to say thank you to all of you for the cooperation: 

it has been a pleasure. 

Enjoy the holidays and the time with your beloved ones. 

 

 

The Forstner-Team whishes you a merry Christmas 

and a happy new year. 

 

 

www.forstnercoil.at 

We are on plant holidays from 24.12.2016 to 08.01.2017.  

For urgent matters please contact us at office@forstnercoil.at 


